
October 2023 
 

RECYCLING SERVICE DAY CHANGE 
 

Dear Residents, 

 
We are pleased to notify you that our recycling collection day with EnviroGreen will be 
changing to Fridays beginning in January, in order to coincide with Friday trash collection.  

As a reminder, trash is collected twice per week on Tuesdays and Fridays, with recycling 
collected once per week.  
 

Please note there will be a one day collection delay the first week of January due to the 
holiday.  Trash will be collected that week on Wednesday and Saturday, with recycling 
collected on Saturday as well. 

 
Please be sure to place your trash and recycling at the curb the evening before the 
scheduled pickup day, but no earlier than 6:00 p.m.  Once collection has occurred, your 

recycling bin must be returned inside your home by 8:00 p.m. that day.    
 
To schedule a bulk pickup, please contact the trash company at 215-343-1662. Our 

service includes one (1) bulk item per unit per month without additional charge. A fee 
may apply though for special items. Any associated fee is the responsibility of the resident 

requesting the service, not the Association. Please be sure to schedule pickup of your 
bulk item before placing it out for collection.  
 

Please review and keep handy the enclosed holiday collection schedule and the recycling 

information flyer. You can also check out the trash company’s website to review more 
detailed information about what items are and are not permitted in your garbage or 

recycle container; www.EnvirogreenRecycle.com  
 
If you have any questions, please contact our Property Manager at 215-343-1550. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

Board of Directors 
PATRIOTS RIDGE CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION 

 

cc: EnviroGreen 

Enclosures 

http://www.envirogreenrecycle.com/

